
 

 

  

 

Hello everyone, I hope you are all well. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members have enjoyed going to the Wisteria Hotel.   

  

 

We have had a few new members join us which    

is great. 

  

Thank you to Jacqui and the Leaders who          

are trying really hard to make sure we can meet 

face to face and using Google Meet. 

  

A big congratulations to Jacqui who has been 

awarded the British Empire Medal by the Queen.  

Jacqui has done so much for the Out of Hours Club 

Rutland. 
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Jacqui has not got her medal yet but hopefully it 

will be soon.  

  

The government rules around us meeting           

hopefully will be changing soon so  that more of us 

can get together safely. 

  

But until those changes happen we all need to 

keep as safe as possible.   

  

If you would like to join us and you are over         

18 years old please contact us.   

You can also like and follow us on Facebook and 

Twitter - details are below. 

  

ohcrutland@gmail.co.uk 

 

http://outofhoursclubrutland.co.uk 

  

https://www.facebook.com/OHCRutland 

 

https://www.twitter.com/OHCRutland 

 


